
Learners of the Week
Reception





Miss Horrocks’ Class



Josh Gershlick






Mrs Sutcliffe’s Class



Gracie Brazier




Mrs Gallagher’s Class


Freya Yates




Miss Boucher’s Class



Isabel Lewis


Mrs O’Donnell’s Class


Jessica Roscow






Mrs Boyle & Mrs Taylor’s Class

Sofia Macari



Mrs Moynihan’s Class


Lucas Frith

Mrs Mills’s Class



Lydia Davenport

Mrs Garvani’s Class



Ryan Reynolds

MacMillan “World’s Biggest Coffee Morning”
Thank you so much to everyone who contributed to making our first MacMillan Coffee Morning so successful. There were magnificent donations of cakes and biscuits to rival any popular bake-off. All washed down with gallons of tea and coffee, and entertainment from each class, school and visitors had a thoroughly enjoyable time. And the icing on the cake – Latest total £1,553.41 raised for MacMillan Nurses. Please see the attached letter from Mr Dickinson. The raffle is being drawn at this afternoon’s assembly and prizes will be sent home with children.
Non-Uniform days

We have lots of new opportunities and planned events for non-uniform days and theme days throughout the year. In light of this we will no longer be having a non-uniform day for a child’s birthday.

Whole School Mass
On Thursday morning we celebrated our first whole school mass of the school year in church. The children were, as ever, a credit to themselves with beautiful singing, and year 6 performed a drama mime sequence, ably supported by Mr Dickinson in his acting debut for St Bernadette’s.
Reception Fancy Dress

To celebrate the feast day of St Francis of Assisi on Wednesday 4th October, reception children are invited to dress up in “animal” theme.

Reception Stay & Play

We apologise again for any confusion of information. To confirm the “stay & play” sessions are:

Buttons – Thursday 12th October 9.00-10.00am
Smarties – Thursday 19th October 9.00-10.00am

Year 6 Application for High School

A gentle reminder that you should have all of the information you need. On-line application deadline is 31st October 2017.

Useful websites:

www.stmonicas.co.uk
www.st-gabriels.org.uk
www.bury.gov.uk
Job Opportunities
We are seeking to appoint new Mid-Day Supervisors to work as part of a friendly team responsible for the safety, welfare and good conduct of the pupils at lunchtime. We would be delighted to hear from you. For more details please contact Mr Dickinson.
Year 3 Sacramental Mass

This Sunday 1st October year 3 will celebrate their presentation mass at 11.00 in St Bernadette’s church as the start of their sacramental programme. It would be appreciated if any year 4, 5 & 6 children can please come along to form our choir and support year 3 as they were supported in previous years.

Lost property

We appeal again that all jumpers, cardigans, coats and loose articles are clearly marked with your child’s name. If they are labelled then they can be easily returned to the right child. 

Mini Vinnies’ Food Bank Collection

On the first Tuesday of the month, the mini vinnies ask for donations of non-perishable food items, toiletries and baby products such as nappies for local food banks. Previous donations have been very generous and your continued support is invaluable. First collection of the year Tuesday 3rd October.
PTA News
Ladies’ Fashion show – Tonight
Come and stock up your winter wardrobe and have a great night out with friends and family. If you haven’t got a ticket then come and pay on the door. 

Infants’ Holloween Disco

A flyer has been distributed to the children with an application for tickets – Friday 13th October. This is a hugely popular event - get your ticket requests in so as not to miss out. Please note that children must be accompanied by an adult.
New PTA committee

Chair


Gemma Yates
Vice Chair

Sarah Murphy & Hayley Wallsworth

Secretary

Kirsty Hartley, Katy Chivers & Catherine Parkinson
Treasurer

Claire Tooth
Other members
All parents and staff
Everyone is welcome to join any meeting or event. Keep watching our newsletter for details.

St Bernadette’s RC Primary School


Newsletter – 28th September 2017























